
Welcoming, serving and growing in Jesus 

 

January 9, 2022 

 

Order of Service 

 
Greeting/ 

Announcements 

Travis Morrison 

 
Children’s Time 

Justin Hatfield 

 
Song Leader 

Jon Davis 
 

#52 

#732 

 

Prayer 

Andy McFarland 
 

 

#532 (v. 1,2) 

#511 

 

The Lord’s Supper 

Charles Griffin 
 

#601 (v. 1,2,3) 

 

Contribution 

Brian York 
 

 #842 (2x) 

#290 

 

Message 

Bill McFarland 
 

#107 (v. 1,3) 

 

Prayer 

Scott Barton 
 

 
              

  

The Ties that Bind Kickoff Party will 

start next Sunday, January 16th at 1:00.  For 

the binders and the youth (and parents of the 

youth) participating, we will enjoy a meal together following 

morning service and prior to the festivities. In olden days, we 

called this a potluck. So if you are participating in the Ties 

That Bind program, please bring a dish that is special to 

you.  It may be a childhood favorite, or a recipe you learned 

from grandmother, or your latest creation. Bring anything that 

will allow you to tell a part of your story to others. Be ready to 

join us and create some Ties That Bind.  

 

Hospitali-TEA 
January 23, 2022 

2:30-4:30pm 
Fellowship Room 

All Ladies are welcome! 
We are honoring the new Ladies who have placed 

membership at Water Mill in the years 2020 and 2021. 

Please join us for fun, food and fellowship. 

 



THIS WEEK… 
 

 

 Elders meeting is Tuesday 
the 11th at 6:00 p.m.  

 Sunday evening we meet 
at 5 p.m. 

 Thursday Ladies Bible 
Class will meet on 
January 13th at 10:30 
a.m.   Jon Ewing will be 
teaching THE GIFT OF 
THE HOLY SPIRIT, 
lesson 5, Sin and 
Righteousness and 
Judgment. 

 Quilters will meet at 9:00 
a.m. and Card Makers at 
9:30 am.   

01-09 Brittany Springer 
01-10 Jacqueline Ussery 
01-11 Bill McFarland 
01-14 Gayle Gaunt 
01-14 Presley Griffin 
01-14 Emma Bruton 
01-15 Anita Cobb 
01-16 Heath Bowling 
01-18 David Scott 
01-18 William Morrison 
01-19 Jim Elliff 
01-20 Betty Grabber 
01-20 Charles Griffin 
01-21 Pat Blackburn 
01-21 Gena Ussery 

 

 

 

01-09  Aaron & Izumi Loomis - 20 years 

01-13  Fred & Norma Lorenz - 10 years 

01-16  Bill & Gail White - 11 years 

01-17  Dennis & Carolyn Smith - 68 years 

We are 
honored 
that you 

joined us today.  We hope you will be 
blessed by your time with us.  We have 

an attended nursery, a cry/training 
room and a nursing mother’s room for 

your convenience if you have small 
children.  Please click on the barcode on 
the front of the bulletin to leave a record 

of your attendance.  We hope you can 
stay around for a few minutes so we 
have the opportunity to meet you. 

For The Record 
January 2 

 

Bible Study:                    127 
Morning:                  184 
Evening:                    113 
Wednesday (1-05)          150 

Contribution:            $ 7,956 

Weekly Avg.            $ 7,956 

     Jerry Young recently 

announced that he was 

stepping down as an Elder at Water 

Mill.  We wish to thank Jerry for his 

years of devotion and service.     

Jerry has been very valuable in so 

many of our works.                                    

Thank you Jerry & Carolyn! 

Shut-Ins:  Barbara Barnes,  Pat Blackburn,  Ron Bower,  Mary Bratcher,  Don Essex,  Clarence & Ola Jean Feeney, 

Wanda Frost,  Betty Grabber,  Doris Iorg,  Hazel McDonald,  Jim & Ruth Reaves,  Dennis & Carolyn Smith,  Doris Tobler 

in Nursing Homes:  Ann Freeze,  Wayne Harmon,  Virginia Morgan,  Sandra Pingenot,  Nancy Snider. 

Contribution envelopes for 2022 are 

available in the office!  If you would 

like to start using envelopes,  

contact Sandy at the office. 

WORKS WE SUPPORT 

Joey & Tammy Treat,  
Northern Marianna Islands 

(They live in Guam.) 
 

Steven Ashcraft,  
West Africa Mission 

 

Voice of Truth International 
 

Charles Renfro,  
Latin American Missions 

 

Churches of Christ  
Disaster Relief 

 

Fair Haven  
Children’s Home 

 

“In Search of the Lord’s Way” 
7 AM Sundays KOLR TV 10 

 

“KNOW YOUR BIBLE” 
10:30 AM Sundays/KSPR 

Julie Alexander will be 

having wrist surgery on 

January 14th at Cox. 

Tom & Jammie Davis 

Have been dealing with illness since the 

Christmas break. 

Carl Tindall will continue treatments 

Mon-Fri through January 21st.  
 

Continued prayers for health: 
Karen Duncan,  Marge Langston 

(Virginia Hayter’s mom),  Victoria Lacy 

(Don & Ruth Essex’s grand-daughter),  

Gerry Tassett (Lora Luna’s mom),      

Ruth Raines, Meshell Fox, (Coyeatte 

Ewing’s sister),  David High (Lucile’s son),  

Robert Raines (Denzil & Ruth’s son),    

Vicky Thomas (Tommy & Betty Grabber’s 

niece),  Alice Daniels,  Wanda Lou 

Hurd (Nancy Snider’s cousin),  Beverly 

Hammond (Coyeatte Ewing’s mom), 

Sandie Shelby (Lucile High’s niece),  

Chris Low (Sheryl’s son),  Ethan (Barry 

& Cindy Hannah’s nephew), Bonnie Cole,  

Sherrie Stern (Shirlane Horton’s sister),  

John Alspaugh (Ruth Lund’s brother), 

Linda (Sue Aherin’s sister-in-law),  Steve 

Barnet (Kerry Cole’s brother-in-law),  

Ima Coleman (Sara Keener’s friend) 

In the foyer is a copy of the 2022 

Daily Bible 'Study' Schedule. 

While the print is small on the hard 

copy, it will also be available 

online. Our reading for 2022 will 

be the New Testament and its Old 

Testament citations. Reading for Sunday, 

Monday and Tuesday will be the Gospels 

organized by parallel passages and the rest of the 

New Testament will be Thursday, Friday and 

Saturday. As we read each week, we will see Old 

Testament passages cited by Jesus and others. 

Those are also compiled on Wednesday. As we 

learn what it means to 'grow in Jesus,' let us focus 

on Him with this reading/study schedule. Thanks 

for your participation. We will be blessed. 

Men’s Fellowship 

Chili Lunch 
 

January 22nd       

11:00am - 1:00pm 
 

sign up sheet                                 

is on the information desk 

Ladies who Brunch 

***IN HATS***  

February 5, 2022 

9am - 11am 

FOOD-FUN-FELLOWSHIP 

Nothing to bring except yourself 


